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If you have any safeguarding concerns about a child that attends Willow Tree, please 

contact Helen Davey (Headteacher), James Hughes (Deputy Head) or Karen Daggett 

(Deputy Head) 

 

 

 

 

 

Flu Immunisations - Tuesday 24th November 

Xmas Dinner - Friday 10th December (watch this space for more details) 

Break up - Friday 17th December (one hour earlier than their usual pick up 

time) 

Return to School - Tuesday 4th January  

Reminder 

Please remember to be extra vigilant when walking round school grounds and   

ensure you are wearing a mask, with cases rising it’s really important we protect 

ourselves and others.  

Please ensure you are maintaining a 2m distance when in the 

playground. 



If you have any safeguarding concerns about a child that attends Willow Tree, please 

contact  Helen Davey (Headteacher), James Hughes (Deputy Head) or Karen Daggett 

(Deputy Head) 

Anti-Bullying Week 

This week was Anti Bullying week and our theme was ‘one kind word’. 

 

 

 

 

On Monday we had ‘odd sock day’ where all the children could wear odd socks, 

the message was loud and clear! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Throughout the week, the children were all thinking of one kind word and making 

a poster using their word and lots of bright colours. They have been put up in win-

dows all around the school, feel free to take a look while you’re walking around the 

school.  

 



If you have any safeguarding concerns about a child that attends Willow Tree, please 

contact Helen Davey (Headteacher), James Hughes (Deputy Head) or Karen Daggett 

 

Special Mention 

Travis in Rowan class took place in the remembrance parade 

in Starbeck on Sunday with Cubs.  

He earned a badge for taking part and he understood the    

reason and importance of the parade.  

 

This is great Travis!! 

Spring Term Clubs 

Keep an eye out for clubs starting next term, 

clubs will include sports, language and 

dance! 

Flu Immunisations  

Flu immunisations are taking place on the 24th November. All information was 

have been sent on an email regarding this when we first started back at school in 

September. 



If you have any safeguarding concerns about a child that attends Willow Tree, please 

contact Helen Davey (Headteacher), James Hughes (Deputy Head) or Karen Daggett 

(Deputy Head) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Today we did our part for Children In Need by coming into school in our pyjamas and 

decorating our own Pudsey Bear pictures.  

Watch this space next week for pictures of the children in their pyjamas! 

Here is the winner and runner up  of the Pudsey Bear competition… 

Charlotte G - Walnut Class 

 

 

 

 

 

Oliver - Holly Class 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



If you have any safeguarding concerns about a child that attends Willow Tree, please 

contact Helen Davey (Headteacher), James Hughes (Deputy Head) or Karen Daggett 

(Deputy Head) 

 
Champions of the Week  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Spruce Hugo Rowan Rheece 

Ash Frankie Poplar Miles Sycamore Jack 

Chestnut Josie Apple Lily Elm Zoe 

Holly Adeline Hawthorn Layla Walnut Willow P   

Cherry Reuben Larch Mikayla H  Acer Lucy 

Hornbeam Leonie Cedar Brook Silver Birch Milan 

Lime Ling Maple Everyone   


